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30th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Number Day 

 
 

 
This Friday (2nd February) marks Number Day 2024! After the success of last year, we will be taking part again this 
year, but slightly differently. 
 
 
In place of their usual Maths lessons, children across the whole school will be taking part in a more practical lesson 
that links to a future career that involved Maths such as a Designer or a Chef. They will also be creating some art 
linked to the numbers within their lives and their teachers will read the children an age appropriate Maths themed 
story book too. 
 
 
The children will also be given time during the day to access Numbots/TT Rockstars too in order to help build their 
arithmetical fluency. In addition to this Rowan Class will have the chance to take part in an exciting Tournament on 
TT Rockstars too where they could win prizes for our school! 
 
 
We hope to share some work with you during the parent assembly on Friday, as well as celebrating a child from each 
year group who has shown great engagement in the activities. Class teachers will also add photos to their class blogs 
on the school website to for you to see. 
 
Number Day is run by the NSPCC each year, the money they raise could help the NSPCC run its Speak out Stay safe 
programme to help children understand what abuse is and what to do if they're scared or worried. We appreciate 
each family’s circumstances are different, so there is no obligation to give a donation, but if you would like to do so, 
you can via the NSPCCC website below: 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/  
 
 
Kind regards  
 

 
  
David Elliott 
Rowan Class Teacher / Maths Subject Leader 
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